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EYFS Sports Day, Picnic and Special Book Look 

                                                                                        

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday 5th July we will be holding our Sports Day, Picnic and Special Book Share.  

 

We are hoping to use the school field, we will confirm the final location on the morning. Sports 

day will start at 10.30 approximately. Parents are welcome to join us from 10.15am. 

 

We will have lunch around 12 o’clock followed by the book look where you can share your child’s 

learning journal with them. We will order packed lunches for all the children in YR, from 

Caterlink, however if you wish to provide your child with a picnic lunch from home please 

indicate on the slip below. 

 

Please can: 

 

1. you bring a picnic for yourself and, if you have one, a picnic blanket to sit on 

2. you make sure your child has a sun hat and sun cream on and please bring it with you to 

top up 

3. you remember to bring your child’s water bottle to school in the morning 

 

Following the Special Book Share you will be able to sign your child out of school. If you are 

unable to attend, or would prefer your child to stay at school, afternoon activities have been 

planned. 

 

Many thanks 

The Early Years Team 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday 5th July    Sports Day, Picnic and Special Book Share 

 

▫I will provide a picnic lunch from home for my child………………………………………………………………. 

 

in class ……………………………… for this event. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

 

Please return this slip to the office by Monday 1st July 
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